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BRENTWOOD RUGBY FOOTBALL CLUB Ltd

Founded 1935

Affiliated to R.F.U., E.R.F.U., L.S.R.F.U.R., M.C.R.F.U., and E.C.R.U.

Community Amateur Sports Club
7th November 2014

Dear BRFC Member,

I am delighted to say that our planning application for new changing rooms and clubhouse facilities at King George V Playing Fields was accepted by majority vote at the Brentwood Council Planning Committee meeting on Tuesday night.

This momentous decision brings to an end the first phase of the new clubhouse project that was launched in March 2010. Our fundamental goal, then and now, is to provide facilities at KG5 that we can be proud of and will support and sustain our club’s future development and success.

I want to thank the club members who volunteered back in 2010, John Kerslake, Bill Bassenger, Ken Lewis, Paul Kehoe, and if I only could, the late Don Eady, for their sterling service on the clubhouse working group. I also want to thank David Butt, our architect, for his excellent professional service and Councillor Tony Sleep for his sound advice and constant prompting on planning matters.

Finally, I want to thank all those members who lobbied their Councillors ahead of the meeting and the many others who turned out on a chilly wet evening to show their support at Tuesday night’s planning meeting, especially the whole Shillingford family, Des, Teresa, Matthew (U9s) and Harry (U7s).

Although achieving planning permission is a huge step forward for our club, it is only the first milestone in the new clubhouse project. The serious business of project execution comes next with its accompanying fund raising and construction challenges.

As daunting as this next phase looks to me right now, I know we have the necessary know how, resources and collective resolve to come together as “one club” and to pull this off for the future good of Brentwood Rugby Football Club.

Yours sincerely,
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Richard King






Chairman, on behalf of the Executive Committee
Telephone; 01277 210267

Website; www.brentwoodrugbyclub.co.uk
Clubhouse & Grounds; King George’s Playing Fields, Ingrave Rd, Brentwood, Essex, CM14 5AE
Vat No; 246 0907 64

